
As a Narragansett property owner for over 35 years I strongly urge support of HB 7382. Why 
Narragansett is so anti visitor to your great state is a so puzzling. Our guests shop, eat at restaurants, 
buy gas but don’t burden the infrastructure. Keep Narragansett the prime vacation spot it always has 
been for children and families who visit.  
 
Gary Kozak 
6 Premium Point Lane 
Brookfield, Ct. 06804 
 
Go Yankees! 
 
 


